
Katrina Bowen, Creative Beginnings Preschool Director

Creative Beginnings Preschool has been near and dear to Katrina’s heart for many
years. She was first introduced to Creative Beginnings in 2013 where she started
as a substitute teacher and a Board member. She had the pleasure of teaching the
three and four year old class and has now stepped into the role of Program
Director.

In partnership with the faculty, she hopes to encourage independence of action
and in thought. She desires for each child to feel proud of themselves and their
accomplishments. When students leave the preschool program, she hopes they
have not only learned something about God’s amazing world and love, but that
they also possess the skills to be confident, independent learners, and proud of
who they are. Her heart’s desire is that they embark upon life with a joy of
learning.


